
LOOKING FORWARD, GROWING STRONG – MONTHLY MOMENTS FROM CCHS.

CCHS PILOT & CO-PILOTS

ADDITIONS TO 
FLIGHT CREW

THE HORIZON
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Dr. Warner and her crew are all set to navigate the
Cumberland County High School to new heights. With Mr.
Allen, Mrs. Buck, and Dr. Shadden as co-pilots, the school
year is sure to be a smooth flight. Buckle up and get ready to
soar through the year, reaching new altitudes of success and
achievement. The horizon is bright and promising, and the
entire school community is eager to embark on this
educational journey. Let's take off to an amazing school
year!

As we embark on this educational journey for the
2025-2026 school year, it's important to remember
that each crew member plays a pivotal role in
ensuring a successful and smooth journey. Together,
we will navigate through the school year,
overcoming any turbulence and celebrating high
achievements. So, it's time to fasten your seatbelts,
prepare for takeoff. Welcome aboard, flight crew:

Meghan Carvell (Math)
Andrew Eller (Math)
Rahika Dishman (PE and Wellness)
David Wilcox (Visual Arts)
Jake Crowder (SPED)
Soukarana Stephens (CDC)
Jeremy Conner (Groundskeeper)
Larry Kerley (Lead Custodian) 1



THE CCHS FBLA MEMBERS INDEED MADE A REMARKABLE
IMPRESSION AT THE NATIONAL LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE IN
ANAHEIM, CA. COMPETING AND STANDING OUT AMONG 16,000 FBLA
MEMBERS FROM ACROSS THE GLOBE IS INDEED A COMMENDABLE
ACHIEVEMENT. A BIG ROUND OF APPLAUSE FOR CARLEY, TAYLOR,
SKYLYNN, HILARY, AND CIANDRA FOR THEIR RELENTLESS HARD
WORK AND DEDICATION. LET'S NOT FORGET THE CCHS SPONSORS
WHO WENT THE EXTRA MILE TO ENSURE THESE BRIGHT MINDS
COULD SHOWCASE THEIR SKILLS. IT IS HEARTENING TO KNOW THAT
THE TEAM DID NOT JUST COMPETE, BUT ALSO TOOK THE
OPPORTUNITY TO LEARN AND GROW THROUGH WORKSHOPS,
LEADERSHIP TRAINING SESSIONS, AND NETWORKING EVENTS. AFTER
ALL, THAT IS WHAT FBLA IS ALL ABOUT, RIGHT? IT IS ABOUT
NURTURING FUTURE BUSINESS LEADERS BY PROVIDING THEM WITH
OPPORTUNITIES FOR GROWTH AND LEARNING. THE FACT THAT THIS
WAS THE FIRST TIME YOUR FBLA CHAPTER ATTENDED THE FBLA
NATIONALS MAKES THIS ACHIEVEMENT EVEN MORE SPECIAL. WE
CANNOT WAIT TO SEE WHAT THIS CLUB WILL ACCOMPLISH NEXT
YEAR WITH THIS ENRICHING EXPERIENCE UNDER THEIR BELT. A BIG
SHOUT-OUT TO EVERYONE WHO HELPED THEM PRACTICE AND
PREPARE FOR THEIR COMPETITIONS. AND A SPECIAL THANKS TO THE
COMMUNITY SPONSORS WHO MADE IT POSSIBLE FOR THEM TO VISIT
THE ANGEL STADIUM AND SPEND A DAY AT DISNEYLAND. YOUR
SUPPORT IS TRULY INVALUABLE. KEEP UP THE GREAT WORK,
EVERYONE! HERE'S TO AN EVEN BIGGER AND BETTER PERFORMANCE
NEXT YEAR!

J U L Y  2 0 2 5 V O L  1  |  I S N  2 5 '

SPORTS SPOTLIGHT

 CLUBHOUSE CORNER
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IT'S ALWAYS GREAT TO HAVE THE SUPPORT OF
YOUR PRINCIPAL. A BIG THANK YOU TO DR.
WARNER, THE NEW CCHS PRINCIPAL, FOR SHOWING
UP AND CHEERING FOR CCHS AT THE TENNESSEE
TECH TEAM CAMP. IT IS GESTURES LIKE THESE
THAT TRULY MAKE A DIFFERENCE. ONCE A JET,
ALWAYS A JET, RIGHT? KEEP UP THE GREAT WORK,
TEAM! DO NOT BE SURPRISED IF YOU SEE YOUR
NEW JET PILOTS AND CO-PILOTS FLY INTO
PRACTICE JUST TO SEE YOUR PROGRESS
THROUGHOUT THE SEASONS.


